Home of the Pirates



Anthony Paddon Elementary School

P.O. Box 8, Musgravetown, NL A0C 1Z0 (709) 467-2785/2611 Fax (709) 467-4357



"It takes a whole community to raise a child"

Welcome to the 2017-2018 School Year at Anthony Paddon!!!

As in the past we are looking for parents to become engaged in school life at Anthony Paddon. Below are some ways to become involved. If you are interested in volunteering in any of the activities below please complete this form and return it back to the school by Wednesday, September 21st. (This is also our Curriculum Night...At 7p.m)

Please check the areas in which you would like to volunteer:
School Council (8 Meetings per year) We have a couple of openings.
Parent Support Group
After School Activities
Book Fairs (we have one in November and one in March)
Help with the Learning Commons (organize books during school day). We are really hoping to get a group a parents for the 2017/18 school year to help with the Learning Commons. We will start a monthly schedule and sign parents up. We have a volunteer room with a microwave, coffee pot and much more. This is a great way to get involved.
Volunteer with Breakfast Program- Looking for volunteers to help in the morning preparing and serving breakfast. A schedule is completed for each month
Volunteer with Lunch Program- Looking for volunteers to help with lunch preparation. Currently we offer lunch on Mon/Tues/Wed/ Fri. If we get more volunteers we will offer Thurs. Schedule is completed monthly.
We will be looking for Volunteers and Donations for our Fall Fair, This is our ANNUAL FUNDRAISER FOR OUR SCHOOL. Your help is needed and appreciated. Saturday Oct. 14. Last year this Fundraiser paid for our new IPADS, Technology Cart, Physical Education Equipment, Library Books, New Blinds for our classroom. We really need everyone's help We will be sending home more information on this early next week.
Name:
Child's Name:
Child's Homeroom:
Phone Number:
Email:
Notes: